Dear Sir/Madam,

We have been informed about a proposal to develop a parking area for heavy trucks and a warehouse in our vicinity. Having moved to the this neighborhood as a beautiful residential community where our children grew up.

The proposed project would significantly increase commercial traffic, detracting from the quality of life for residents in this area. Additionally, it would adversely affect air quality in our neighborhood.

We are writing to express our strong opposition to this proposal and to urge the Town of Oakville to consider relocating this development to a more appropriate industrial area.

Sincerely,

Patabendi and Visanie Maithripala